
 
COMET CLASS ASSOCIATION 

 

    ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
 

 
To be held on Sunday 25 August 2024 at Merthyr Tydfil Sailing Club 

 
As a Member of the Association, you are invited to attend the Annual 
General Meeting 
 
The AGM is YOUR meeting, YOUR opportunity to have YOUR say in how 
the Association is run.  YOUR chance to tackle the Committee about 
decisions made on YOUR behalf. It is also the time when the Association 
takes stock of what has happened over the previous year and looks at 
plans for the future. 
 
Please note: This meeting could be anytime during the day of Sunday 25 
August. Before or after or between Sailing depending on the weather. 
Please let me know by email or with mobile number if you are intending 
on coming to the AGM and are not sailing, so I can contact you of a time 
if it's different than after sailing on Sunday as has been in recent years.  
 
Please come and have your say. If you are unable to attend, please send 
me your apologies, and any comments which you wish to put forward. 
 
Any motions to be put to the AGM should be proposed and seconded by 
two Full members of the Association and emailed to me, the Secretary, by 
28 July 2024 
 
Liz Hossell- secretary@cometsailing.org.uk 
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